
HB 239 -- VISION EXAMINATIONS FOR STUDENTS

SPONSOR: Kelley (127)

Beginning July 1, 2018, this bill requires every public elementary
student enrolling in kindergarten or first grade to receive one
comprehensive vision examination by a state licensed optometrist or
physician, as specified within the bill.

These provision with expire four years from the effective date.


